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The PEF Benefit Comedy Show 

Joey Elias did not disappoint as the headliner for the fourth 
PEF Comedy Show on Nov 9th. Joined by Walter Lyng, 
Reese Turner, Harrison Weinreb, Massimo, and Amanda 
McQueen, they brought the house down and sent hundreds 
of people home with happy hearts. PEF expects to net over 
$8,000 from this event. PEF deeply thanks these talented 
performers, RE:Productions for arranging the show, Auvitec 
for quality sound and lighting work, and all the sponsors and 

audience members who contributed their part to the bottom line. Next show: April 5, 2019 

 

It’s almost the holidays – the season of giving 
 
Whilst PEF is in a giving mood all year long, this year we are asking you to make us your 
reason for the season and hoping you will consider a seasonal donation to PEF for your 
act of giving this year. 

If our community came together to donate anything from $5 to $20 each, we could start 
2019 exactly as we mean to go on;  GIVING TO OUR STUDENTS.  
Remember that for donations $20 and up, the Foundation can issue tax receipts. 
Speak to Sue pef@lbpsb.qc.ca or 514-422-3000 ext 37000 for details. 
 
 

PEF goes   
 
 
Don’t forget you can support us in other ways! 
The Foundation is building its online presence in Social Media. You can find us on 
Instagram under supportpef and now on Twitter @SupportPEF.  
 
On Tuesday November 27th the season of giving continues with the tag  #givingtuesday on 
twitter, when each retweet with our name on can earn PEF $10, follow us for details of 
how you can help us with your click on Tuesday.  

Be sure to tweet your twitter for  @SupportPEF on  #givingtuesday  
 
Until then,   
 

 Warm Season’s Greetings  
   from PEF President, Donnalynn Rainey,  
    and the PEF Board of Directors 
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